
Mr. Amon Carter 
P. o. Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Sir: 

E1rRETT 'R . ~EWBY 
3 103 APC O TOWER 

TE L EPHONE 7 -5 11 0 

Oklahoma City. Okla. 

October 24, 1947 

I appreciate very much your invitation to attend the 
unvelling of the ~111 Rogers Equestrian Monument on Novem­
ber 4th and the luncheon preceding the ceremonies. 

I regret that on account of a trip to New York I will 
be unable to attend. Should this trip not materialize at 
that time I will endeavor to be present. 

Yours very truly, ~ - rr VLiA, 
Errett R. Newby · ·er-

ERN:ens 


